
NEW CARLISLE BUSINESS & COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION 
MEETING MINUTES 
SEPTEMBER 5, 2018 

  
In Attendance: 

Joyce Forbes - Hudson Township Trustee 
Craig Langhofer - Edward Jones 

Dan Vermillion - New Carlisle Town Council 
Pam Weaver - 1st Source Bank 

Brad Ellett - Hallmark Home Mortgage 
Peg Adams - Adams Music Studio 

Sandy Raabe - New Carlisle United Methodist Church 
Paul White - New Prairie United School Corporation 

Angie Pritchard - Addresses Unlimited 
Adam Podell - AMP Custom Paint and Collision 

Jack Pritchard - Allegiant Heating & Cooling 
Frank Robinson - Robinson Appraisals 

Kimber Vaundry - Edward Jones/Cornerstone Preschool 
  

The meeting, held at Healthy Vibes Nutrition, began with introductions and 
60 second commercials. 

  
The Treasurer's report was presented by Sandy Raabe.  Joyce Forbes 

made a motion to accept the report pending audit, Frank Robinson 
seconded and the motion passed. 

  
Copies of the August minutes were distributed.  Joyce Forbes motioned to 

approve the minutes as written, Peg Adams seconded and the motion 
passed. 

  
Dan Vermillion gave a town update - 

Marcy Kauffman was appointed to fill the town council seat vacated upon 
the death of Steve Vojtko. 

A local Eagle scout troop is working on a walking trail between Dunn and 
Bourissa Hills. 

Meeting on September 10 at 4 p.m. to continue discussion on a fire 
territory. 

Work will begin on the Front St. sidewalks next week. 
  



Craig mentioned that a slate of officers will be presented at the October 
meeting and voted on at the November meeting.  Volunteers and 

nominations are welcomed. 
  

2019 Projects - 
Future collaboration with Discover New Carlisle - An NCBCA member is 

needed to attend DNC meetings starting in 2019.  Their meetings are held 
at Moser's on the 2nd Monday of each month at 5:30 p.m.. 

Fund Raisers - Craig will begin working on plans for a 5K run.  If anyone 
has other ideas, please feel free to present them to the membership for 

discussion. 
  

The December meeting of the NCBCA will be a Christmas party. 
  

Guest speaker, Dr. Paul White, reported that the NPUSC building projects 
are on time and on budget.  He also distributed posters for the September 
7-8, Weekend on the Farm showing activities that will take place to mark 

the 50th Anniversary of the NPUSC. 
  

Peg Adams motioned to adjourn the meeting, Joyce Forbes seconded and 
the motion passed unanimously. 

  
Next Meeting - Wednesday, October 3, 1:00 p.m. at Cornerstone 

Preschool.  Jill Smith from the NP Middle School Mentoring Program will be 
our guest speaker. 

  
Submitted by, 

Kimber Vaundry, 
Recording Secretary


